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The Ohio Lottery Commission is issuing this bulletin to Type C Lottery Sports Gaming 
Proprietors to provide a status on the program and procedures. 
 
Operating Standards and Minimum Internal Control Standards will be available on our 
website in their entirety as they are drafted and approved.   
 
On the first of each month, the Lottery will publicize a bulletin on this website providing 
updates on any changed items. 

 

Operating Standards 
 

Event Wagering System and Devices – The agency has published Operating Standard 
updates addressing GLI compliance audits and cadence.  

Marketing and Advertisement – The agency has published Operating Standard updates 
addressing marketing for host recruitment, including cadence and ability for hosts to 
remove themselves from these recruitment efforts.  

Minimum Internal Controls Operating Standard – The agency has published 
Operating Standard updates adding additional clarity for requirements and audit 
procedures.  

 

Minimum Internal Control Standards (MICS) 
 

See new MICS updates in the Operating Standard – Please note: MICS Operating 
Standards updates include the addition of new IT MICS, as well as new Sports Gaming 
MICS.  

 

Inquiries regarding these standards or other program components may be submitted in writing 
to sportsgaming@lottery.ohio.gov.  
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